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USA GROCERS ARMED 
ROBBERY 

***Surveillance Video Footage Available for Pick-Up*** 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating an armed robbery that 
took place on June 7th, 2011, at approximately 2:50 P.M.  The armed robbery 
occurred at the USA Grocers which is located at 800 Northeast 15th Street in the 
City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 
Investigators recovered surveillance footage that revealed the suspect storming 
into the store while wielding a black handgun with a white shirt concealing his 
face.  The suspect demanded money from the clerk at gunpoint and was able to 
take an undisclosed amount of U.S. currency from the register.  The suspect fled 
prior to police arrival. 
 
The suspect has been described as a B/M, unknown age, approximately 6’ tall, 
220 pounds in weight, with black hair and brown eyes.  The suspect was last 
seen wearing a tan shirt with a design on the back, long jean pants, and white 
shoes. 
 
This is still an active and ongoing investigation. 
 
If anyone has any information regarding the identity of this suspect they are 
encouraged to contact Detective Moody at 954-828-4018 or Broward County 
Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS. 
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